
From: Seminole SO Public Affairs
To: Bentsen, Kristen M
Subject: ***UPDATE*** MISSING MAN LOCATED
Date: Monday, July 25, 2016 11:01:40 PM

***UPDATE***

The Silver Alert has been cancelled.  Mr. Tompkins has been located and is in good health.  Many thanks for 
your assistance. 

From: Seminole SO Public Affairs <cmservice@seminolesheriff.org>
Date: Monday, July 25, 2016 at 9:21 PM
To: Kim Cannaday <kcannaday@seminolesheriff.org>
Subject: SCSO NEWS RELEASE/Silver Alert issued for missing and endangered senior

NEWS RELEASE
Silver Alert issued for missing and endangered senior

 
Seminole Co. (July 25, 2016)-The Seminole County Sheriff's Office (SCSO) is asking the public for help 
locating missing and endangered 87-year-old Raymond Tompkins.
 
Mr. Tompkins was last seen at approximately 1:15 p.m. when he left his residence on Tamerine St. in 
unincorporated Winter Park in a silver Ford Fusion with black rims and bearing Florida tag F955HX. 
According to family members, Mr. Tompkins has dementia and may have travelled to the Kissimmee 
or Cocoa Beach areas.
 
Mr. Tompkins is 5’9” tall, 170 lbs., has gray hair and brown eyes and wears glasses.  A photo is 
attached to this release.  He was last seen wearing blue jeans, a shirt and black shoes.  
 
A Silver Alert has been issued.Anyone with information on his whereabouts is urged to call 911 or 
the SCSO at 407-665-6650. 
 
For more information contact:
 Kim Cannaday (kcannaday@seminolesheriff.org)
(407)665-6978 – desk
(407)402-3319 – cell
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